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Citizen of the Year Award Nominations 
Open!

Let’s recognise our great Warrnambool citizens. Nominations for 
the 2025 Warrnambool Citizen of the Year Awards are now open.

Categories include Citizen of the Year, Young Citizen of the Year 
(aged 16-30), Community Event of the Year and Local Achiever. 

Cannon & Rifle Firing

Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the 
Warrnambool Garrison will be undertaking the following firings on 
Sunday 3 November 2024. 
•	 10.30am – Musket Firing. 
•	 12.30pm – Field Cannon Firing.
•	 1.30pm – Naval Gun Firing.
•	 2.30pm – Martini Henry Rifle Firing. 

The Garrison Safety Officer reserves the right to cancel or alter 
the time of firing. For enquiries contact Flagstaff Hill on phone 
5559 4600.

Public Notices

Events & Traffic Changes

Taits Road (Pencoed Road to Murdoch Avenue)

Works: Footpath construction works.
Duration: Commencing Monday 4 November 2024 for up to 4 
weeks.
Impact: Vehicles and pedestrians are advised to observe all 
signage.
Contact: Darron Pascoe, Project Manager on (03) 5559 4800.

Works & Road Closures

Remembrance Day

A Remembrance Day service will be held on Monday 11 
November 2024 at the Warrnambool War Memorial. 

To make a nomination visit www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

Nominations close Wednesday 20 November 2024. Hard copy 
nomination forms are also available at the Civic Centre, 25 Liebig 
Street Warrnambool. 

The following temporary road alterations will apply:
•	 Merri Street (Gilles Street to Banyan Street) closed 

from 9.30am – 11.30am.
•	 Liebig Street (Smith Avenue to Merri Street) closed 

from 9.30am – 11.30am.
•	 Cannon Hill Carpark closed from 9.30am – 11.30am.

For further information contact Tony Geyer via email president@
warrnamboolrsl.org or events@warrnambool.vic.gov.au 

The Dirty Warrny Gravel Race

The Dirty Warrny will take place on Saturday 9 November 2024. 
Riders will cross the finish line between 2pm and 8pm with live 
music, food and fun activities at Lake Pertobe. 

Please note that the Flume carpark will be closed from 
8am – 8pm. 

For further information contact Karin Jones via email 
karin@ksjevents.com.au or events@warrnambool.vic.gov.au 


